## RESCINDED BY BUILDINGS BULLETIN 2023-007

THE CITY OF NEW YORK

## HOUSING AND DEVELOPMENT ADMINISTRATION

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS

DEPARTMENYAL MEMORANDUM

DATE:

October 14, 1971

TO:

Borough Superintendents

FROM:

Thomas V. Burke, Director of Operations

subject: Security Deposits for Drop Curbs

Effective immediately the \$25.00 security deposit previously collected in connection with drop curb permits shall be discontinued. Only fees required under Section C26-34.0 shall be collected.

TVB/WMC/sl

Thomas V. Burke, P.E. Director of Operations

13